
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Proposed Comprehensive Plan Update 

Town of Tainter, Dunn County, WI 

 

Notice is hereby given to all residents in the Town of Tainter that the Town of Tainter Plan Commission will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Tainter Town Hall, N8150 CTH D, Colfax, WI 54730 

to hear public comment on the recommended Comprehensive Plan update and to recommend adoption of the 

amended Comprehensive Plan to the Town Board.  Following a short presentation, the Plan Commission will open 

the public hearing to accept public input.  You are encouraged to attend the public hearing and to offer your 

comments. 

 

Copies of the proposed amended Comprehensive Plan update will be available for public review beginning 

Thursday, May 12, 2022 at the following locations during normal hours of operation and online: 

 

1. Tainter Town Hall, N8150 CTH D, Colfax, WI 54730 

2. Town of Tainter website: http://townoftainter.org and follow the “Town of Tainter Comprehensive Plan 
Update 2022-2042“ link found on the home page. 
 

The recommended Comprehensive Plan update consists of written text, tables, figures, and maps and includes the 

following chapters:  The Town of Tainter and Comprehensive Planning, Issues and Opportunities, Housing, 

Transportation, Community Facilities and Utilities, Agricultural, Natural, and Cultural Resources, Economic 

Development, Intergovernmental Cooperation, Land Use, and Plan Implementation.  The Comprehensive Plan 

Update also includes goals, objectives, and recommendations relating to these chapters. 

 

Individuals who may need special assistance or accommodations or have questions about the ordinance to adopt the 

Comprehensive Plan update may contact the Town Clerk at 715-235-3165.  Written comments may be received by 

the Town Clerk, N8150 CTH D, Colfax, WI 54730 by 4:00 p.m., June 13, 2022. 

 

 

Published: May 11, 2022 

        Doris Meyer 

        Town Clerk 
 

http://townoftainter.org/

